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In an effort to comply with accreditation and ongoing programmatic quality assurance, 

completion of all summative course/instructor evaluations is encouraged by all SPAHP 

students.  

 

This policy recognizes that summative course/instructor evaluations are conducted in 

accordance with the School’s Teaching Effectiveness Plan and may not be required with 

each offering of a given course. Course instructors should communicate clearly with 

enrolled students about the mechanisms being employed, the rationale to assess teaching 

and course effectiveness in a given semester, and the students’ role in providing course 

assessment data.   
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